
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3 million in funding for the City of Perris Community Program Enhancement 

Project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Perris, located at the City of Moreno 

Valley, Perris City Hall, 101 North D Street, Perris, CA 92570. 

 

The funding would be used to construct and renovate community facilities that consist of: a new 

community recreation room extension at the Bob Glass Gymnasium located on Perris City Hall 

campus; renovation of the Bob Glass Gymnasium community stage with new flooring, audio and 

visual equipment, wall paint, draping and lighting; and a new educational space designed for an 

early childcare classroom to include new flooring, interior wall paint, plumbing, lighting and 

electrical improvements, new restrooms and new wall installation, fixtures and furnishings 

designed for early childhood development program. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


